

W.D. SUGG MIDDLE SCHOOL

"Home of the Cyclones"

5602 38th Avenue West Bradenton, FL 34209 PHONE (941) 741-3157 FAX (941) 741-3514

Lorie Starkweather, Principal

May 12, 2023

Dear Parents and Guardians,

This letter is to provide you with important information about the 8th grade graduation ceremony. The ceremony will be held Thursday, May 25, 2023, at 10:00 AM. The ceremony will be live streamed so parents unable to attend in person will be able to join virtually.

For your student to participate in the 8th grade ceremony they must meet the following criteria:

- Student must be eligible to be promoted to high school
- No major discipline infractions in the fourth quarter
- No outstanding debt such as ID's, uniforms and/or book fines
- No excessive absences

The ceremony will be held in the gym with parents sitting in the bleachers. Photo opportunities will be available outside after the ceremony. All visitors will need to park at the G.T. Bray softball field parking lot. A gate will be open for you to walk to the back of the gym to enter the ceremony. No visitors will be allowed to enter through the main office or building.

Please ensure your student put forth their best efforts to be able to participate. We look forward to celebrating the 2023 school year with you!

Thank you,

Lorie Starkweather

Principal